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Have a great weekend! 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Class Highlights of the Week! 

Class 1 
Class 1’s highlight of the week has been rehearsing for their very 
special Christmas Nativity. I’ve just had a sneaky peak at what is going 
on Behind the Scenes and it looks like it’s going to be a Christmas 
Cracker!!  
 

Class 2 
This week, the children have been learning about what food can be 
eaten raw and what food needs to be cooked before devouring. The 
children made Eton Mess – yummy!! 
 

Class 3 
In ICT, the children have been using creating a magazine using desktop 
publishing and PowerPoint.  
 

Class 4 
Great resilience this week with all the tests!! Well done everyone!! No 
one moaned; they just all got on with it and tried their best.  

 

 
 

8th December – Christmas Jumper Day!! 

9TH December – EYFS Nativity (2pm) 

WB 12th December – Christmas Week 

13th December @6pm – Christingle at the 

church – parents and grandparents invited 

14th December – Christmas lunch day 

15th December – Christmas Museum 

@2:30pm 

15th December – Christmas PTA Disco 

16th December – last day of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Cora 

1 Isla 

2 Isabelle 

3 Owen 

4 Nicholas 

5 Amelia 

6 Summer 

Well done to our Stars this week!  

Great work! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Christmas Museum – 15th Dec 

@2:30pm 

This will be a chance for you to 

look at your child’s work. We 

hope to see you there.   

Head of School Message Board 

Coats 

It’s getting colder so please make sure your 

child comes to school with a coat. They will 

not be allowed to go onto the playground 

at break or lunchtime without a coat, if it is 

too cold.  

EYFS Nativity 

Rehearsals are underway. Just a reminder 

that parents and grandparents are able to 

come and watch the nativity. For those 

who can’t make it, we will be filming it so 

you won’t miss out.  

 

 

Online Safety 

I have uploaded onto our website lots of 

Online Safety Guides if you’d like to explore 

how to keep your child safe when playing on 

games such as Roblox or Minecraft. Just copy 

and paste the link below to access each 

guide… 

https://www.monkton.kent.sch.uk/pare

nts/e-Safety 
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